
From: The Licensing Guys [ Licensing ] <licensing@thelicensingguys.com>  
Sent: 31 May 2024 08:27 
To: Licensing <licensing@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
 
Subject: Gem Fest Hearing on 070624 
 
Dear Licensing, 
 
We write as Consultants engaged by the applicant to represent them in the Application for a 
Premises Licence at Great Howle Farm, Howle Hill, ROSS on WYE on the weekend of 14th– 16th 
June 2024. 
 
The applicant has considered the Representations received from the community and has 
reflected on them fully.  In light of that, the applicant wishes to reduce the scope of the application 
in the following terms: 
 
Live & Recorded Music, Late Night Refreshment and the Sale of Alcohol 
Friday 14th June:            14:00 to 00:00hrs 
Saturday 15th June:      11:00 to 00:00hrs 
 
All activities on site to comply with and in accordance with the overarching Event Management 
Plan agreed with Herefordshire Council’s Safety Advisory Group and accompanying 
documentation which was shared with you yesterday. 
 
If you would please communicate the reduced scope of this application with the Representors, 
then we would be obliged. 
 
Kind Regards 
Nick SEMPER 
Director 
TL Guys Ltd 
t/a The Licensing Guys 
W: 01432 700024 
M: 07890 105387 
nick@thelicensingguys.com 
  

    

 
Disclaimer 
This message (including any attachments) is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are 
not the intended recipient, you should not disclose, copy or use any part of it for any purpose - 
please delete all copies immediately and notify the sender. Any views or opinions expressed do 
not necessarily represent those of the Company. 
Please consider the environment before printing.  
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